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There will be a brief pause...

  

   ...mainly to allow TradeMark G. to finish getting his masters degree in Art & Technology, but
also to allow Frilly and TradeMark to brainstorm some new directions for The Sound Of Plaid. 
The last 4-5 years have produced over 200 great radio shows with a wide variety of themes and
guests, and we want to come up with some fresh concepts to liven things up even more. 
Expect our broadcasts to resume very late 2014 or early 2015.

  

   Similarly, The Evolution Control Committee's live shows, music, and website need a little
freshening up, all of which will have to wait until that almighty thesis is finished in Spring 2015. 
It should produce some new concepts and foster some... um... evolution.

  

   Stay tuned.
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